MINUTES
TIDE COMMITTEE
February 6, 2013

Present: Tommy Sandel, Cathy Price, Cameron Andrews, Polly LaRosa, Archie Livingston, Iris
Hill (Ex-Officio), and Mickey Van Metre (Member Emeritus)

Absent: Erin Garner (excused) and Mary Edna Keller

The minutes of the January 2, 2013, meeting were approved as read.

Accesses: It was noted that the Beach Regulations and Rules sign has been erected at Beach
Access #22 and that 20 more like signs are going up this year.

Bay Creek Park:
e ATAX funds have been approved for the proposed restrooms at the park.
e The sewer line will be laid on a Monday since the Marina is not in operation that day.
e Looking at possibly installing solar lights and an electricity generating windmill.
e Plan to put the stage between the 2 sections of the dock maybe through grant funding

next year as this project is further down the priority line.
e Market days are a huge success and there is a need for more vending space.

It was noted at this time that both the Bay Creek and the Burley Lyons Parks are very nice
amenities to Edisto Beach.

Sand Fending & Planting: There are 25 more sections of sand fencing to be installed which will
occur probably later this month. The plantings will probably take place in April.

Archie Livingston noted that the Coral Street Beach Access needs some attention to design, and
it may be a good idea to have Mary Edna Keller look at achieving this.

Meeting adjourned at 10:45 am.



